
 

 

 

Mr Graham Towers 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

 

Your Ref: RR_2020_WOLLG_001_00-2020STH004 
Our Ref:  Z20/274728 
File: PP-2017/4 
Date: 15 December 2020 

Dear Graham 

PLANNING PROPOSAL REQUEST: 3-15 SHORT STREET AND 312-324 PRINCES HIGHWAY, CORRIMAL 

Reference is made to the letter received from the NSW Planning Panels Secretariat (9 November 2020), inviting 
Council to be the Planning Proposal Authority (PPA) for the Short Street Planning Proposal.   

On 7 December 2020 Council considered a report on the request and resolved to advise the Department that 
Council is willing to be the Planning Proposal Authority for the draft Planning Proposal for 3-15 Short Street and 
312-324 Princes Highway, Corrimal.  
 

Please contact me should you require further information. 

This letter is authorised by 

Kathy Adams 
Strategic Project Officer 
Wollongong City Council 
Telephone (02) 4227 7111 
 

 

 


